

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICE EAST LANSING



MARKET 6/1/06

June 12, 2008



Mr. Lawrence W. Reed, President Mackinac Center for Public Policy P. O. Box 568 Midland, Michigan 48640-0568

Dear Mr. Reed:

We received your request for budget information for your "Show Michigan the Money" government transparency project and have forwarded it to the Office of the State Budget. That office is currently looking at coordinating a method to provide you with state budget information for all state departments.

Sincerely,

DIRECTOR